
‭Identification of Students with Disabilities‬

‭Each year school districts in Ohio must attempt to find and identify all children and youth from‬
‭birth to age 21 who have a disability or are suspected of having a disability.  Parents or‬
‭Guardians of Children with possible disabilities are encouraged to contact Susan WIle, Director‬
‭of Special Education at susan.wile@tecumsehlocal.org.  All information will be treated‬
‭confidentially.‬


